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16 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The school is very busy at the moment preparing all students for their end of year 
examinations.  
 
Years 7-9 are busy completing and working towards their end of year assessments, Year 10 
have finished their internal end of year exams, whilst Year 11 began the main body of their 
GCSE examinations on Monday 15th May. We wish all our students the best of luck. 
 
 
The exam season for Year 11 is very congested after the Whitsun holiday, with this in mind 
we are planning to hold their leavers assembly on Friday 26th May.  
 
This day has been chosen as there are no public exams taking place. It is tradition that all 
the staff take part in the assembly, to aid this we will be shortening the school day for Years 
7-9.  School will finish for these year groups at 1.10 pm, with an extended break for access 
to the canteen. 
 
Year 10 pupils will be on Work Experience Placements, any Year 10 pupils who are in school 
on Friday 26th May will finish at 1.10pm. 
 
Year 11 will be in school as normal, and their assembly will run in the afternoon.  
 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation on this. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 


